Santa Barbara
July 9, 2003 A“- Pw.um cmw

Mark E. Charpie

Engineering Manager

ITW Automotive Refinishing

1724 Indian Wood Circle, Suite J-K
Maumee, OH 43537-4048

Subject: Approval of ITW DeVilbiss GFG-670 (Plus) Spray Gun

Dear Mr. Charpie:

Per your request, this letter serves as approval for use of the GFG-670 spray gun in Santa Barbara
County. This equipment may be used in accordance with APCD Rule 339.D.7.f, based on South
Coast Air Quality Management District’s (SCAQMD) August 9, 2002 approval letter to ITW
Automotive Refinishing.

Consistent with SCAQMD’s conditional approval, the APCD’s approval is based on the
following conditions:

1. This approval is only valid is only valid if the air pressure supplied to the ITW DeVilbiss
GFG-670 spray gun is equal to or less than 40 psig. ITW Automotive Refinishing shall
supply written notification to each individual purchasing the ITW DeVilbiss GFG-670
spray gun that the maximum air pressure supplied to the spray gun shall not exceed 40

psig.

2. ITW Automotive Refinishing shall supply a spray gun mounted needle valve and a
pressure gauge clearly identifying the maximum allowable spray gun inlet air pressure to
each individual purchasing an ITW DeVilbiss GFG-670 spray gun for use within the
jurisdiction of the Santa Barbara County Air Pollution Control District. ITW Automotive
Refinishing shall supply written notification to each individual purchasing the ITW
DeVilbiss GFG-670 spray gun that the spray gun mounted needle valve and pressure
gauge shall be attached to the spray gun and be in good working condition whenever the
spray gun is in operation.

3. This approval is only valid for the ITW DeVilbiss GFG-670 spray gun model tested.

If you have any questions regarding this approval, please call me at (805) 961-8827.

Peter Cantle
/Manager, General Source Division

ce: Chron File
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